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Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

 

I am writing you today in robust opposition of SB 348!  

 

This Senate bill is almost a mirror image of Measure 114, which is being challenged 

in State and Federal court because of its unconstitutional nature.  

 

This is devious plan to circumvent the Oregon State Constitution will not go 

unnoticed. SB 348 does nothing to make us safer. On the contrary, it will endanger 

the law abiding citizens who are denied their second amendment rights for lack of 

funds to pay for the outlandish fees to purchase a firearm to defend themselves. The 

streets of our Oregon cities are filled with terror of rampant crime! Women are not 

safe to be walking downtown Portland. Salem, Eugene, Medford, etc! Don’t take 

away a legal means to protect themselves from harm and this SB 348 will do just 

that! It will take away gun rights from law abiding citizens! SB 348 will have ZERO 

impact on the criminals who can and will get whatever they need to commit crimes 

regardless of restrictions on gun ownership. Criminals don’t follow the law and fill out 

paperwork to get guns! SB 348 is DIRECTED AT TAKING AWAY LAW ABIDING 

CITIZEN’S RIGHTS! 

 

SB 348 will use taxpayers taxes against them! Be honest with your constituents and 

stop trying to push this bill through. Our Constitution is a document that is meant to 

restrain the overreach from our government. The SB 348 will be challenged and end 

up in court just like Measure 114. 

 


